
From: Augustus, Reginald
To: Naquin, Ty
Subject: Re: GE Cancellation of PCG Acceptance
Date: Monday, February 11, 2019 11:57:42 AM

Hi Ty,

I have reviewed GE's cancellation request of its parent company guarantee (PCG) and find that
it is acceptable.  NRC staff previously reviewed and approved the replacement financial
assurance instruments for GE, therefore, the cancellation request is approved. 

I have a template letter for the instrument return to the licensee.  Will the letter be signed out
by your division management?

Thanks,

Reggie

From: Naquin, Ty
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 9:36:25 AM
To: Augustus, Reginald
Subject: GE Cancellation of PCG Acceptance
 
Hi Reggie,
This is a reminder I will be looking for your acceptance of the GE Cancellation of Parent
Company Guarantee dated 1/7/2019, ML19014A161.
 
Ty
 
T. D. Naquin, CHP
NMSS/DFCSE/FFLB
(301) 415-7352
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